
Testimony in Favor of 1380 Phil Murphy for ND Soybean Growers Association  

Our organization stands in full support of this forward-looking bill.  1380 would use some innovative 

methods and backing to promote funding for many constructive purposes that would benefit our 

citizens with transportation and career tech perhaps the two most focused for agricultural producers.  

We hope that this committee will recommend a Do Pass to the floor and thank you for your work on 

behalf of all North Dakotans. 


